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Procurement Update 
 

You’ll be aware from your engagement 
with DVLA and from other 
procurements that the GPS frameworks 
that are being introduced will play a key 
role in future ICT procurements. The 
expectation is that they will be the 
primary sourcing option for future ICT 
contracts and DVLA will follow this 
direction.  

 

DVLA is also engaging in wider 
discussion with DfT and our sister 
agencies to consider how we can 
maximise the opportunities across the 
Department whilst optimising the 
opportunities for the market. Where we 
can identify joint opportunities then 
we’ll look to go to market via GPS 
frameworks and /or Cloud Store. 

 
Our commitment to engage the market 
and keep you informed remains 
unchanged, as does our desire to 
maximise the contract opportunities for 
SMEs.  As we move forward we may 
choose to co-ordinate future events and 
/ or communications at a Departmental 
level. 

 
The Contract Let mailbox will remain 
available for suppliers to contact the 
Programme and we will continue to post 
information on the Contract Let 
webpage as the procurement journey 
progresses. 

 

Short Term Activity 
 

 Continuing development of the 
Statement of Requirements   

 Creation of the transformation 
route map 

 

Medium Term Activity 
 

 Procurement of the SIAM function  

 Development of ICT Client 
capability 

 

Long Term 
 

 Procurement of tower services  

 Complete migration to a fully 
towerised operating model 

 Complete migration to a perpetual 
contract management model that 
will support the towerised structure 
and the variable contract options 
within it 

 

For further reference...... 
Email:      
ICT.contractlet@dvla.gsi.gov.uk 
Website: 
www.dft.gov.uk/dvla/ICT_Contract 
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